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Security Advisory 
 
April 15th, 2016 
 
FireEye was alerted of a potential security issue impacting the FireEye website. The below issue was fixed and no 
further user action is required. We appreciate the effort of security researchers and the research community. 
 
FireEye Label: FireEye Website Susceptible to Clickjacking 
Credit: Ali Kahn, Karl Aparece, Prayas Kulshrestha 
Severity: Low 
Products Affected: FireEye Website 
Description: A vulnerability existed within the FireEye website allowing an attacker to manipulate a web user into 
clicking on a different website than what the web user expected. 
 
Version and Fix Details: 
 

Service Version Released  Date Released User Actions Required 
FireEye Website Current 3/15/2016 None 
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For further information, contact FireEye Customer Support.  

http://www.fireeye.com/support/contact-customer-support.html 

 

To report vulnerabilities in FireEye products or Services, please send an email to security[at]FireEye.com. 

 


